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Your New Newsletter and Website! 
We are excited to share our new newsletter format, and can't wait for you 
to view our new Website at attachmentnetwork.ca.  

Highlights 

Next Meeting:  

Monday Feb. 2, 2009 from 1:30-4:00 pm at the offices of Winnipeg Child 
and Family Services, 222 Provencher Blvd.... Read More » 

First Annual General Meeting 

Monday May 11, 2009, from 1-4 pm, also at 222 Provencher Blvd, but one 
must register before March 15 to be able to vote... Read More » 

All Minutes on our Website 

In the future, all Network meeting minutes will be placed on our website 
at www.attachmentnetwork.ca, and will no longer be emailed out... Read 
More » 

Next Meeting: Attachment Network of Manitoba  

 Monday Feb. 2, 2009 from 1:30-4:00 pm 
at the offices of Winnipeg Child and Family Services, 222 Provencher Blvd., Winnipeg. 

It is not necessary to RSVP, and please, share this invite with other workers, we’re happy to 
have people present who wish to share what they are doing around attachment work, or to 



talk about what their learning needs are with respect to attachment. 
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First Annual General Meeting 

The Network is now incorporated and will be holding its first Annual General Meeting on: 

Monday May 11, 2009 from 1 to 4 pm 
222 Provencher Blvd., Winnipeg. 

We will also still have a regular Network meeting, and refreshments will be provided. 
Anyone may attend, but in light of the fact that we have grown from a local base to even 
beyond our provincial borders, we are asking all members to register if they wish to have a 
vote at that AGM.  

! Voting can be electronic as well as in person, but one must be registered before 
March 15.  

! Please follow this link to register before March 15.  
! Those registering will receive information for voting prior to the AGM.  
! If you wish to be removed from our electronic mailing list, unsubscribe instantly here. 
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All Minutes on our Website 

In the future, all Network meeting minutes will be placed on 
our website at www.attachmentnetwork.ca, and will no longer 
be emailed out. We are hoping our website will be a place you 
can and will visit frequently for new information on 
attachment programs, research, resources and links in 
Winnipeg, in Manitoba and beyond. Please feel free to pass on 
any such information you have for us to post.  

Lastly, we are aiming to issue an annual newsletter so if you have submissions, we will 
require them by mid March annually. They can be resources you’ve used, anecdotes, or a 
description of your attachment work. All of this helps all of us in our service to families. 

back to top 

Powered by Digital Learning, Inc. 


